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Town of Westminster
Massachusetts 01473 821 RUG 23 BH
Crocker Pond Recreation committee z
September 13, 2022

Members Present: Heather Billings, Christopher Jaggie, Kathleen Brennan, Pat Streeter
Others Present: Jim Walker

Invoices approved:
8/23/22 Jim Walker (water, $23), 8/30/2022 Maki {paint supplies for swing set, $178.78),
9/4/2022 Heather Billings (fence reimbursement, $73.78), 8/30/2022 National Grid (electricity,

$75.12)

- Pond closed for the season on September 11.
- Approximately 50 people signed up for September 16 United Way Day of Caring for
maintenance and closing work.

- MADEP collected samples of fish for PFAS testing as part of a larger state-wide program.

Next meeting: Monday October 3, 5:30 PM at Town Hall

Minutes Approved:

Respectfully submitted,

(A
Christopher Jaggie
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